
 

Monday October 1, 2012  
16:30-19:00 

Address: U.S. Embassy, Henrik Ibsensgate 48 
RSVP by Sept. 27 to LindblomAC@state.gov 

the seminar is free of charge 

16:00   Doors open  
 
16:30-16:40  Welcome 
   Ambassador Barry B. White  
16:40– 17:00 Why study for an LL.M. in the U.S.?  
   Hans P. Bjerke , Tulane University Law School Alum   
17:00-17:15  How to chose an LL.M. Program in the U.S.? 
   Cynthia Coleman, Vanderbilt University Law School  
17:15-17:30  Tips for preparing your LL.M. application and getting  
   funding 
   Sarah Gonzales, Pepperdine University School of Law 
17:30-17:45  The Law School Experience 
   Peter K. Cramer, Washington University School of Law in  
   St. Louis 
 
17:45-18:00  SHORT BREAK   
 
18:00-18:15  Financial support from the Norweigan government  
   Jan Berge, Lånekassen (Norwegian State Educational  
   Loan Fund) 
18:15-18:30  The Fulbright program and the Fulbright experience   
   Cathrine Schrumpf, The Norweigan Fulbright Commission  
   (Former Fulbright grantee will talk about his Fulbright  
   experience) 
18:30-18:45  Scholarship opportunities—The Norway-America   
   Association 
   Tove Lain Knudsen, The Norway-America Association  
18:45-19:00  Q&A 
 
19:00   SEMINAR ENDS  

LL.M. WORKSHOP  


